
 
January 28, 2013 
 

RIVERSIDE PLACE RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT 
Residents’ meeting scheduled for Tuesday, February 12, 2013 

 
 
Dear Riverside Place Resident,  
 
The on-going Western Avenue project includes the 
reconstruction of Riverside Place.  The new 4” water 
main and 10” sewer main have been completed and a 
temporary asphalt patch has been placed on the 
street.  The street and sidewalks are scheduled to be 
reconstructed in 2013.   
 
City staff would like to meet with the residents of 
Riverside Place to discuss potential changes to the 
street and sidewalks and opportunities for additional 
tree plantings. 
 
OVERALL PROJECT GOALS 
 

• Improve deteriorated city utilities – water, sewer and drain. 
• Improve deteriorated roadway and sidewalk infrastructure.  
• Provide accessible route for pedestrians. 
• Provide opportunity for additional greenspace / tree plantings. 

 
Please join us at the neighborhood meeting to share your thoughts about Riverside Place, learn more 
about alternatives for final restoration and meet project staff managing the design and construction of 
the Western Avenue project.  
 
For any questions please contact Juan P. Avendano, Project Manager, 617. 349.4655 or 
javendano@cambridgema.gov.  To receive future updates via email, please contact Chris Neil, 
Community Relations Manager, at cneil@cambridgema.gov or 617.349.4825.     
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chris Neil 
Community Relations Manager 
 
Additional Assistance  
The City of Cambridge does not discriminate on the basis of disability and will provide auxiliary 
aids and services, written materials in alternative format, and reasonable modifications in 
policies upon request. 

Residents’ Meeting 

Date:    Tuesday, February 12, 2013 

Time:    6:30 – 8:00 pm 

Location:   46 Blackstone Street – Room 105 
(1st floor) 
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